
From: Chris McRickard
To: Koepsell, Arthur
Cc: Kim Rodell; Don Spicer
Subject: RE: comments on Myers 21-06CH from Centennial Ridge subdivision
Date: Thursday, April 12, 2012 4:39:56 PM

Mr. Koepsell,

Hilcorp Energy Company has contacted Mr. Dale Myers to discuss the concerns
of the Centennial Ridge Subdivision's public comments submitted to the COGCC
as they relate to the proposed access road to the proposed Myers 21-06CH
well location. At this time, Mr. Dale Myers would like to keep the original
location of the access road for the Myers 21-06CH well as submitted to the
COGCC. Mr. Dale Myers has near-term future uses for his land which conflict
with the suggestions made by the Centennial Ridge Subdivision of relocating
the access road to the northern most point of Mr. Myer's property line.

Sincerely,

Chris McRickard
Project Coordinator
P: 303-820-4480 x102
F: 303-820-4124
385 Inverness Parkway
Englewood, CO 80112
www.banko1.com

-----Original Message-----
From: Koepsell, Arthur [mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us]
Sent: Monday, March 26, 2012 8:13 AM
To: chris@banko1.com
Cc: jmcknight@hilcorp.com
Subject: FW: comments on Myers 21-06CH from Centennial Ridge subdivision

Chris,

The COGCC received the attached public comment on Friday March 23 the
comment has also been sent to El Paso County. The subdivision to the south
of your proposed access road has requested that the access road be relocated
to north side of the lease.  Would Hill Corp. be willing to accommodate
them? 

If a new access road will be used please supply an updated access road map.

Thanks,

Arthur

Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist Southern Area

Oil and Gas Location Assessment
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801
Denver Colorado 80203
Phone (303) 894-2100  ext. 5148
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-----Original Message-----
From: Michael Zimbleman [mailto:mjzman@sprintmail.com]
Sent: Friday, March 23, 2012 1:05 PM
To: Koepsell, Arthur
Subject: comments on Myers 21-06CH from Centennial Ridge subdivison

Mr. Koepsell,

We spoke on the phone Wednesday concerning the proposed Hilcorp Energy well
Myers 21-06CH.

While our neighborhood is not enthused about possibly having an oil well
near us, at least initially our primary concern is with the proposed access
road. Changing its location would be beneficial to our subdivision and, we
believe, would also make sense to Hilcorp Energy for a variety of reasons.

You requested that I email our comments for inclusion in the public comments
for this well. Attached is a .pdf file containing our comments along with
the rationale for changing the access road location. Please submit this
document with comments on the Myers 21-06CH application for consideration.
We have also contacted Hilcorp Energy directly and will also be contacting
the El Paso County government.

Thank you for your assistance,

Michael Zimbleman
1675 Centennial Mesa View, Colorado Springs, CO 80930 mjzman@sprintmail.com

mailto:mjzman@sprintmail.com

